
 
 

 

 
27 June 2024 
 
 

CEO BRIEFING / WORKSHOP SESSIONS 

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION 
 
 

Following is the program of CEO Briefing/Workshop Sessions for the month  
of JULY 2024. 

In accordance with section 90(a) of the Local Government Act, CEO Briefing/Workshop sessions 
may be closed to members of the public.  Each CEO Workshop/Briefing session listed below 
provides advice as to whether it is open or closed to the public, either in full or in part.  Where a 
decision has been made to close the session, a brief reason for that decision is provided.  

 

Please note, an electronic sign-in process with photo taking is in place for all attendees of public 
Council meetings. 

The capacity of the Council Chamber Public Gallery is a maximum of 20 persons seated. 
 

Monday 1 July 2024:    CEO Briefing/Workshop Session 

Time: 6:30 pm 

Venue: 
Little Para Conference Rooms, First Floor, Salisbury Community Hub,  
34 Church Street, Salisbury 

Topics: 

 

• Stormwater Management Plans 
This item is OPEN to the PUBLIC 

• City of Salisbury Corporate Branding and Logo Refresh 
This item is OPEN to the PUBLIC 

• Polaris Business Development Centre 
This item is OPEN to the PUBLIC 

• Update on Government Plan for Housing 
This item is CLOSED to the PUBLIC pursuant to S90(3)(b) of the Local Government Act 1999 

• NAWMA Landfill Alternate Project 
This item is CLOSED to the PUBLIC pursuant to S90(3)(b) and (d) of the Local Government  
Act 1999 

• Salisbury City Centre Update 
This item is CLOSED to the PUBLIC pursuant to S90(3)(b) and (d) of the Local Government  
Act 1999 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
John Harry 
Chief Executive Officer 
Phone: 08 8406 8212 
Email: jharry@salisbury.sa.gov.au 


